Village of Coxsackie
Workshop Minutes
July 5, 2018

The Workshop Meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Trustee Stephen Hanse, Trustee Donald Daoust, Trustee Joseph Ellis and Trustee Dianne Ringwald. 

A motion to approve the draft letter to be sent by our council to the NYS Board on Electric Generation Siting and the Environment, and Hecate Energy, LLC, regarding the Hecate Energy Solar Project was made by Trustee Hanse and seconded by Trustee Daoust. Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried.

A motion to approve the playground design and purchase from Pettinelli Recreation Inc. in the amount of $ 179,013.00 was made by Trustee Hanse and seconded by Trustee Daoust. Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Trustee Daoust and seconded by Trustee Ringwald. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes.  Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,


Nikki Bereznak
Clerk



